
 

                                    

 

 

 

 

Two lucky winners from each 
school will be chosen as finalists 
to compete in our contest at  
Woodland High School on March 
26th at 1pm. As a bonus, the 
winner of this event will be entered 
in a Future Chefs National 
Challenge for some great prizes! 

WE’RE LOOKING FOR YOU 

TO SUBMIT YOUR RECIPE 

TO COMPLETE THE PLATE 

WITH YOUR FAVORITE 

MAIN DISH!! 

 

Calling all 4th Grade 
“FUTURE CHEFS”  
for our CULINARY 

COMPETITION 

 
 

Need a paper recipe form? Just ask the office. 

Student Recipe Submission Portal will open on  
December 2, 2024 


